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Dear “Respondent Name”

The Southwestern Region of the Forest Service, which is comprised of Arizona, New Mexico, 
and small parts of Oklahoma and Texas, is about to begin the process of revising the forest plans 
for all the forests and grasslands in the region.  The whole process will take about three years.

To make good decisions about how to use and care for the National Forests and Grasslands in the
Southwest, we need to hear what people think about those lands.  The Forest Service motto is:  
“Caring for the land and serving people.”  To help us care for the land and serve people, we need
to know what you think and what you want for your National Forests and Grasslands.

We’ve asked the Rocky Mountain Research Station, which is part of the Forest Service, and the 
University of New Mexico to design and carry out a survey of people in this region.  That survey
will get at some of the issues involved in managing National Forests and Grasslands in this 
region, and give us a reading on what people think; both those who live near a forest or grassland
and those who live farther away.  We need to hear from all kinds of people.

In about a week you will receive a letter and a questionnaire from the University of New 
Mexico.  Please view the questionnaire as serious business, and a chance to give your input and 
opinions about the National Forests and Grasslands in the Southwestern Region.  I hope you 
enjoy this opportunity to tell us about how you use the National Forests and Grasslands and how 
they are important to you.  We want to manage the National Forests and Grasslands in the best 
way possible.  To do that, we need your help.

I hope you agree that the National Forests and Grasslands are important for the people of this 
region, and that you will take some of your time to complete the questionnaire as best you can.  
Thank you in advance for your help.

Sincerely,

 Harv Forsgren
 Regional Forester, Region 3 - Southwestern Region
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